
 

 

 

 

 

 

School News  
 Phototronics were here on Monday morning to take individual class and the Year 6 leavers’ 

photographs. Proofs have gone home today. We have been told that it will be a quick turnaround 
with orders as they process the photographs in-house. 

 The Year 6 pupils starting Malton School in September had 2 induction days this week which they 
thoroughly enjoyed. 

 Mrs Jordan has been moderating this week in other schools and she has found this to be very 
interesting.  

 The swap day with Gillamoor School was a very engaging day for all pupils.   

 The new September starters came for their first settling in session this afternoon.  

 School staff all attended a staff training day last Friday. One member of staff said “It was great to be 
able to focus with colleagues during an intense and absorbing planning day.  I am really excited 
about our next year!”  

 
Accounts  
Thank you for all monies received to date. We are currently still owed £73.40 from April and £272.20 from 
May broken down as £80.20 for school dinners and £192 for clubs. These accounts are in arrears therefore 
please arrange for prompt payment as non-payment will result in the NYCC debt collection service being 
activated.  Thank you. 

 
Parent Pay 
We are very excited to inform you that the ParentPay activation letters to parents have gone home today 
so that we can begin the process of accounts being paid electronically! Please may we ask that you activate 
your accounts as soon as possible, and before the June 30th deadline as we will be going live on Monday 1st 
July. Please note in the letter it states that if you have more than one child in the school, you only need to 
activate ONE account. June’s accounts will be sent home as normal by paper. Please ensure that all arrears 
are paid by the end of July. If you have any issues getting your ParentPay accounts activated, please 
contact the school office. Thank you for your cooperation.    

 
Bollywood Dance Performance  
Mr Singh and Nisha together with the children will be performing the fantastic Bollywood dances they have 
learnt over the last few weeks for you in a special assembly on Wednesday 27 June at 2.30pm in the 
Reading Rooms.  We hope to see you there!  

 
Water bottles 
During these hot months, please remember to send a bottle of water to school for your child each day 
clearly labelled with your child’s name. We do not allow squash or fruit juice in line with the Healthy 
Schools policy therefore please ensure only water is given.  
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No Clubs  – 11th July 
There will be no after school Activity Club, Soccer Club or Chill Club on Wednesday 11th July.  

FOSS News 

School have kindly agreed to hold a non-uniform day on Wednesday 11th July. The forfeit is to fetch in a 
tombola prize for the Duck Race. If you have additional tombola prizes to donate, these will be welcomed!    

 
Peanut Allergy 
Please can we remind parents and pupils that we also have a child in school who has severe allergies to 
nuts/peanuts. It is very important that children do not bring nuts/peanuts, or products that contain these, 
to school so that we can provide these children with a safe school environment. Any exposure to 
nuts/peanuts may cause a life-threatening allergic reaction that requires emergency medical treatment. 
Some children can be so sensitive that even traces on breath or hands can cause a reaction which is why 
we ask that NO nut products come into school even if it does not directly affect the children your child 
tends to sit with. Thank you so much for your support, helping to assure the safety of all our children in 
school. For information, please use the link below:  https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/food-allergy/ 

 
Healthy Packed Lunch 
Lunch is an important part of the day. While the school offers a hot lunch each day, children may also bring 
in their own lunches. If you choose to provide your child’s lunch, please note that parents are responsible 
for providing a nutritious meal that includes dairy, protein, grain and fruits or vegetables, sweets and 
chocolates are discouraged. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 
Cross Country – Y 3, 4, 5 & 6 
The Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 pupils are all taking part in the cross country event at Sand Hutton School on 
Monday. Please can those who have not yet returned the Cross Country slips, please do so by Monday 
morning. Thank you for your cooperation.  
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